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By, C. Aretha, on behalf of the Curriculum Review Committee 

The CRC met for a work session on 2/27.  We worked primarily on updating the CRC version of the 
assessment rubric that will be used as part of the review process for those programs that do not have 
assessment data available to review.  Moving forward, greater emphasis may ultimately be placed on 
reviewing assessment plans for all reviews as ARTIS has assumed much of the trends analysis piece in 
assessment.  

Currently, the CRC has approved the reviews from: 

DMS ECO HPT MDA HUM 

And is currently considering completed reviews from: 

CAD GRD 

We are waiting on final versions of the following reports which we should have very soon. 

ANT  GSC MHA ENV 

We will be meeting on Friday, 4/3 for a regular meeting.  We will consider changes to the lead reviewer 
survey, and plan tasks for the end of year evaluation.  With regard to the evaluation, the committee will 
be especially focused on the efficacy of the completability analysis replacement of employment data, 
and completion of the assessment plan rubric in place of outdated or missing assessment data.  Based 
on the outcome of the inclusion of these elements this year, we may recommend revision of the 
handbook for Senate’s consideration.  We will also be accepting nominations for, and voting on a new 
chair for the CRC.   

As a reminder, if your program or discipline is scheduled to be reviewed in 2015-2016, and a lead 
reviewer has not been determined, please consider serving in this important role.  These positions have 
been posted, and the members of the CRC would be happy to talk to you about the lead reviewer’s role. 
 
 


